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Fake websites are fairly common and may be easy to spot in some cases. Notoriously,
the most common way to identify if a site is fake is with grammar mistakes. It is quite common
for American companies to become targets of international cyber crimes. It is most typical of the
hacker to be in a foreign country to avoid potential repercussions from their crime. Most
foreigners do not have a wide english vocabulary, causing most fake sites to have blatant
grammar mistakes. Smarter scammers may use a variation of the original website’s URL to grab
the attention of the user.

Fake Websites:

TiffanyCoShop.com

Omitages.com

Morrity.com


